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April 23, 2020 
 

Dear Friends at Islamic Relief USA: 

 

It is an honor and privilege to offer my sincere greetings to everyone. Although circumstances are 

keeping us apart physically this year, we still recognize Islamic Relief USA’s critical work in addressing 

food insecurity and poverty in our vulnerable communities. 

 

During this season of reflection, we celebrate this year’s challenges and successes. As you mark this 

special occasion with family at home or virtually with friends and loved ones, I would like to thank 

Islamic Relief USA’s more than 25 years of dedicated service. Islamic Relief USA’s profound impact is 

a testament to your hard work, tenacity, and selflessness.  

 

Islamic Relief USA helps millions of people across the globe every year, offering relief and 

development regardless of race, religion, or gender. Your advocacy work contributes to significant 

investment in programs designed to combat hunger, gender-based violence, and increase access to 

quality health care. Your collaboration with other faith-based organizations is essential to promoting 

peaceful relations between diverse communities and to pursing common humanitarian goals. Your 

coordination with these groups strengthens our shared values and has been essential in addressing these 

critical issues.  

 

Your dedicated work to end food insecurity and respond to humanitarian needs has been instrumental in 

assisting the most vulnerable communities across the world. I fear as the coronavirus crisis continues to 

affect everyone around the globe, our work will be cut out for us. Through your dedication and your 

numerous contributions combating poverty and hunger on a global scale, I know we can tackle the 

challenge together. Many thanks for your leadership and exemplary service.  

 

Thank you to Islamic Relief USA for your continued advocacy and community engagement. I wish you 

continued success in these endeavors, and I look forward to working with you to make this dream a 

reality.  

  

Sincerely,  
 

   

Debbie Dingell 
Member of Congress 


